
 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY                                       

April 5, 2014 
                                              Hugh Winn, Superintendent 
 
       Songs of Praise               Chorister: Cayanna Herrera     Pianist: Rod Rittenbach                                           
       Welcome 
       Opening Prayer                                                                                                                                      
       Special Feature                “Even the Angels Must Laugh” 
        
       Adult Lesson Study              “Laws in Christ’s Day”                     Small Groups 
 
 

SMALL GROUP BIBLE STUDY 
There are several Sabbath School Lesson study groups in the Sanctuary. They are led by: 
    Teruo Funai (left front alcove room)        Alan Kay  (right front alcove room) 
    Denis Mee-Lee (middle, left side)            Wayne Foulston / Steve Asatani (back, right) 
                                                 Young Adults (Library) 
                   also Bilingual class in Issei Chapel led by Pastor & Mrs. Duarte 
                                         Please feel free to join any group. 
 
TODAY   Everyone is invited to our Vegetarian Potluck Lunch in Kono Hall                  

   (Bilingual Bible Study postponed until later notice.)     
   6:15 p.m.     JSDA Sabbath Vespers Topic “A Word about Family”                                         

SUN       10:30 a.m .  “It Is Written” – Channel 26 
WED       7:00 p.m.    Prayer Meeting – Praise, Prayer and Spiritual Food, Discussion 
                                      regarding Luke 22:31-53   
                                                                    
NEXT SABBATH Worship Speaker:  Chaplain Roy Hamilton 

• 5:00pm - Concert by La Sierra University, at JSDA;  All are welcome! 
 

COMING EVENTS:         
! April 13-20    JSDA Family Promise Week; To help -  contact Curtis or Cynthia 
! April 15         JSDA Board Meeting in Issei Classroom 

  
Prayer Requests for:   Betty Winn – recovering from skin graft surgery 
   Alice Hori  -  she is diagnosed with pancreatic cancer. 
   Malachi & Titus Toomey – Sita’s foster children who are now living with their Aunt. 
   Issei member Mrs. Tomiko Kaneshiro has a serious health concern   
 
 The Men’s Retreat will be April 11-13, 2014  at Camp Waianae themed “Forgive, Love 
and Pray”.   Fees $50.00 for weekend or $25 for Sabbath day.  See Monte Newbill. 
 
Hawaiian Mission Academy Ka Lama Iki (K-8 level) is seeking applications for the  
position of Principal.   Applicants must have a strong desire to minister to young people, 
have previous successful teaching and administrative experience and hold a current SDA 
professional teaching certificate (preferably SDA Principals certificate and MA degree). 
Applicants should send resume to Hawaii Conference Office of Education in care of 
Tracy Chavez McGuire tmcguire@hawaiisda.com  by April 9, 2014. 
 

 
           Honolulu Japanese Seventh-day Adventist Church 
 

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
Denis Mee-Lee, Presiding Elder  

  
          WE SHARE AS A FAMILY      

          Welcome & Announcements                                                 Denis Mee-Lee                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
          Prelude 
    
          WE PREPARE OUR HEARTS 
          Introit 
          Doxology  #694                                 “Praise God, From Whom All Blessings” 
          Invocation                                                                                   Steve Asatani                                  
          Songs of Praise                                                                      Cayanna Herrera 
                                                                                                                                                                             
         WE WORSHIP HIM                                
         Presentation of Tithes and Offerings                                             Teruo Funai                                           

Today’s offering:  Church Budget 
          Offertory                                                                                    
          Children’s Story                                                                    Cayanna Herrera 
          Special Music                                                                                                        
          Morning Prayer                                                                        Denis Mee-Lee 
                                                                         
            WE LISTEN TO HIS WORD                                                  
           Sermon                                 “Who is the Greatest?”                Steve Asatani 
                                                             (Matthew 18:1-4)               
                                                    
              WE RESPOND TO HIM 
           Closing Hymn  # 571                                     “What Does the Lord Require?”                                                            
           Benediction                                                                              Steve Asatani 
           Postlude 
                            
                     
             Please be seated until dismissed. Feel free to exit or quietly remain in the sanctuary. 
           Organist:  Hugh Winn                                                Pianist: Rod Rittenbach                                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 Japan Disaster Donations – for ongoing relief work in Japan please make your check 
  to:  “Japanese SDA Church” and mark your tithe envelope: Japan Earthquake – SDA 
 
Treasurer Report:   Year-to-Date Budget          $18,333 
                                   Received Jan-Feb                  9,794 
                                   Short                                   $ 8,539 
                                    
Mahalo to the John Tamanaha family for donating to our Building Fund in his memory. 
 
Prayer Request cards are in pews and Prayer Request box is at the Sanctuary entrance. 
                                                                                                                                                              
Senior Pastor Mark Duarte                                                 Ph.  988-4343  or  (650) 793-5744 
E-mail:  markduarte@hotmail.com   
NEW  Church Website:   www.honolulujsda.org                                                                                             
Sunset Today: 6:48 p.m.                                     Next Sabbath: 6:50 p.m. 


